
Legal Notice 

SERVICES BID 

 

ONE-STOP OPERATOR 

 
Central Florida Regional Workforce Development Board, d/b/a CareerSource Central 
Florida (CSCF), is requesting proposals from qualified firms, organizations or qualified 
individuals to serve as the One-Stop Operator in accordance with the Workforce 
Innovation and Opportunity Act of 2014 (WIOA). As defined by WIOA, this new role will 
require an entity with expertise, creativity and capability in creating collaborative 
agreements, strategies, and implementation plans between the Act’s required partners: 
Vocational Rehabilitation, Division of Blind Services, Adult Education and Family 
Literacy, Migrant & Seasonal Farmworkers, Career and Technical Education, 
Community Services Block Grant, Senior Community Service Employment Program, 
and Youth Build programs. 
 
The request for proposal (RFP) will be issued on CareerSource Central Florida’s 
website - www.careersourcecentralflorida.com/about-us/careersource-central-
florida/work-with-us, beginning Monday, April 26, 2021. Deadline for submitting 
proposals closes on May 21, 2021. Interested vendors are invited to submit a proposal. 

 
Inquiries regarding this RFP should be submitted electronically to: 
publicresponse@careersourcecf.com. Please type “INQUIRY: One-Stop Operator” in 
the subject line. All inquiries will be timely addressed and updated in a Q&A section on 
the Solicitation webpage listed above. 
 
 
 
This Request for Proposals is supported by the Workforce Investment Opportunity Act (WIOA) - Adult program of 

the U.S. Department of Labor, as part of an award totaling $3,104,663 with 0% financed from non-governmental 
sources. CareerSource Central Florida is an equal opportunity employer. Auxiliary aid services (ADA) are available 
upon request to individuals with disabilities. 
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